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LUC Waterville/Monclova Road Resurfacing Project

Waterville/Monclova from South River Road to Farnsworth Road will
improved starting August 11th 2014, and a completion date by the end of 
October, weather permitting. Gerken Paving will be under contract with 
the City of Waterville to perform the work. Starting August 13th 2014, 
and for 10 Days thereafter, the roadway will be closed at the Railroad for 
the replacement of the crossing. A detour will be provided during the10 
Day period. Otherwise, the roadway will be maintained and open with 
occasional lane closures, your cooperation during this construction 
project will be greatly appreciated. 
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